August 14, 2023 
 
Dear Freshmen Parents, 
We are excited to announce that the Unami Freshman class will be traveling to the Kimmel Center in Philadelphia on Thursday, November 2, 2023, to see a performance of the Broadway musical Wicked.  We were able to secure a block of tickets for the 1 pm matinee performance.  Students will leave school at 10:30 am and return to school at approximately 5:30 pm.   
 
The cost of the trip will be $112.00 per person for show ticket, school bus transportation provided by First Student, and a pizza lunch.  We will not have time to walk around or to shop in the city, but students may choose to bring money for refreshments or show souvenirs that are sold at the theater.
 
Please log on to MyPaymentsPlus to pay for this trip between August 14-September 8.  We are unable to accept late payments as these are reserved tickets we must purchase in advance.  Families that qualify for financial assistance through the school lunch program must complete their yearly registration in Parent Portal (Infinite Campus) prior to signing up in MyPaymentsPlus. In order to qualify for a $0 check out, during their free/reduced lunch program renewal, families need to sign the online waiver indicating that they consent to receiving financial assistance with more than school lunches.  If you need assistance in meeting this deadline or have any questions, please reach out to Delia Siegel at dsiegel@cbsd.org or Denise Miller at dmmiller@cbsd.org as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to this exciting and culturally enriching opportunity! 
 
Sincerely, 
The Unami Freshman House 
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